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Gallager, Matthew

From: Rasmussen, Ryan
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 2:14 PM
To: Gallager, Matthew
Subject: RE: BPW 4/29

Used Truck Narrative 
The Street Dept would like to purchase back one of its trucks sold at Auction on Gov Deals for 16,600.00. 
The truck is a 2014 F450. This truck would be used for the Sign shop. The truck will be used to fix and 
install small signs, deliver barricades, and other tasks. The boom truck will then be freed up for a second 
electrician. 
 
Let me know if you need more 
 
Thank you, 
 

Ryan Rasmussen 
Street Superintendent 
City of La Crosse 
2000 Marco Dr 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Cell 608.769.4944 
 


